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by John H. Vargo, Publisher
The traditional fun restaurant that was always the 

mark of the Tarrytown Marina has returned with the 
opening of Barley on the Hudson, July 4th, 2017.

I took the opportunity to photograph many of the 
hundreds of visitors in just the first few days of its 
opening and can say, without a doubt, it is like the 

patio was never closed.

TARRYTOWN MARINA OPENS NEW RESTAURANT
The patio deck of Barley On The Hudson

Patty Osbourne, Marianne Pisa and Maria 
Lanjewar enjoy Barley on the Hudson. 

Jake DeWaters and wife.


